
   
 

August 18, 2021 
  
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
  
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
  
RE:   The Empire District Gas Company 

Tariff Tracking No. JG-2022-0037 / Case No. GR-2021-0320 
  
Dear Judge Woodruff:  
  

On August 16, 2021, proposed tariff sheets and supporting direct testimony were submitted 
herein by The Empire District Gas Company. The tariff sheets (JG-2022-0037) were withdrawn 
on this date. The Company will also seek to withdraw the testimony that was filed on August 16. 

 
As there are not proposed tariff sheets currently on file, the Company respectfully requests 

that the Order Giving Notice, Setting a Deadline to Intervene, Setting a Deadline to Respond to 
the Test Year, and Directing a Proposed Schedule issued today in Case No. GR-2021-0320 be 
withdrawn by the Commission. A new tariff submission, along with supporting direct testimony, 
will be made by the Company. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding this matter.  

  
            Sincerely,   
  

                      Diana Carter  
 
cc: Jim Fischer 
 The Office of the Public Counsel 
 Counsel for the Staff of the Commission 

 


	Diana Carter

